Special Education Records

Page Cotten, Special Education Director

Tallapoosa County Schools will destroy all special education records of students
who are 21 years of age or older and who exited Tallapoosa County Schools
prior to June 2017. Individuals desiring to obtain their special education records
may do so by contacting:

Tallapoosa County Schools Special Education Services

679 East Columbus Street

Dadeville, AL 36853  Phone: (256)825-0746 ext. 108
A picture L.D. is required of all persons picking up special education records. All
special education records must be picked up on or before Monday, March 6,
2023.



